## August 2023

Dear Students and Parents,

We would like to welcome you and your child to third grade at Gordon Creek Elementary School. We are sure you are as excited as we are to start a new school year. This year is sure to be filled with excitement and learning for all.



One of our goals for third graders this year is to help them take greater responsibility for themselves. We work very hard to set good work/study habits and organizational skills. We also strive to create a community within the classroom to enhance cooperation and respect.

Below you will find the supply list for 3<sup>rd</sup> grade. Occasionally, we will also need extra supplies.

	1 24-pack of #2 Ticonderoga pencils sharpened (this brand holds up best)
	2 glue sticks
	1 pencil case - Fabric, 10" x 6"
	1 box of markers (8 or 10 count)
	1 box of crayons
	6 dry erase markers - thin (fine-tip), unscented, black only (Expo hold up best)
	Scissors (labeled with name)
	Computer headphones (preferably not earbud type) - very important item
	2 boxes tissues
	Reusable water bottle labeled with name
Optional Items	
	12 pack dry erase markers to donate to the class - thin (fine-tip), unscented, black
	only (Expo hold up best)
	1 personal box of colored pencils and small sharpener
Se	e you soon,

~ The Gordon Creek 3<sup>rd</sup> Grade Team ~

Mrs. Balet, Mrs. Iannotti, Ms. Turney & Ms. Spraker